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November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Six Nations Championship, Saturday 9 March 2019 
 
I am writing to inform you about an exciting opportunity for the Year 10 Rugby team.  We are in the 
process of organising a trip for the team to watch England v Italy in the Six Nations Championship at 
Twickenham.  The game is on Saturday 9 March; we would aim to leave Backwell School at   
12:00 mid-day with an estimated return time of 9.00 pm 
 
The proposed cost of the trip is £41; this will include transport and entry to the game.  Please provide 
your child with a packed lunch and drink.  If your child wishes to bring money as well, there will be 
plenty of food vendors within Twickenham, if a packed lunch is not enough.  
 
If you would like your son/daughter to take part, please visit www.parentpay.com, the school’s 
online cashless payment system, by Wednesday 5 December to give consent, provide an emergency 
contact number and make payment. I appreciate this is at short notice, but it is in order to meet the 
deadline for “school ticket requests” from the RFU.  Demand for Six Nations fixtures is extremely 
competitive and this payment does not guarantee our group tickets.  If unsuccessful payments will be 
returned.  
 

 

…/cont 
  

http://www.parentpay.com/


 

If your child is in receipt of free school meals, we will pay the £41 for this visit from your 
personal allocation of Pupil Premium funding.  In this instance, please complete the tear-off 
slip below and return it to the Finance Office by Wednesday 5 December at the very latest. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Bergh 
Teacher of PE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
If your child is in receipt of free school meals, please complete and return this slip to the Finance 
Office by Wednesday 5 December, at the latest. 
 
NAME OF STUDENT: ____________________________________  TUTOR GROUP: _______________ 
 
My child is in receipt of free school meals.  I give permission for him/her to take part in the visit to 
Twickenham, Six Nations Championship on Saturday 9 March 2019.  Please make payment of £41 
towards the cost of transport on his/her behalf from my personal allocation of Pupil Premium 
funding. 
 
Signed: _______________________________________________  Date: _______________________ 
    Parent/Carer 
 
Emergency contact name(s): __________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency contact number(s): ________________________________________________________ 
  


